
B4 News 

Mrs. Alexander                                   September 4, 2023 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed the long weekend.  
 
Back-to-School Night is this Wednesday, September 6th. School will be dismissed at 1:25pm this 
Wednesday so that staff can prepare for Back-to-School Night.  Mrs. Bakoo will speak in the 
MPR starting at 6:00pm. Session 1 is 6:30-6:55, and Session 2 is 7:00-7:25 (Session 2 is for families 
with multiple children. The information presented will be the same as Session 1).  I will be discussing 
2nd grade curriculum, our homework policy, and more! This is a special evening for parents and 
teachers to become acquainted.  We’d like to request that children stay home, if possible.  
 
Homework: 
The “All About Me” poster is due this Friday, September 8th.  
We will start assigning math homework next week after discussing homework expectations at 
Back-to-School Night.  
 
 
Hawk Move and Groove! 
This year's fall fundraiser will be the Hawk Move and Groove....a fun-filled Dance-a-Thon! 
 
PTA will be sending home permission slips via your child's teacher. 
 
We need two things from you! 
 
1. Use this form: M&G STUDENT T-SHIRTS to give us your child's t-shirt size. Each child will receive a 
free t-shirt. Families are welcome to purchase a shirt as well, if you'd like to share in the school 
spirit, please use this link to order additional shirts: M&G ADDITIONAL SHIRTS. 
 
2. If you, or a friend/family member, would like to be a business sponsor, please let us know, but 
filling out this form: BUSINESS SPONSORS. PTA will happily provide a letter with their Tax ID 
number on it, upon request (secondvp@tierralindapta.org). 
 
Spirit Day on Fridays:  The students have been showing their school spirit by wearing blue and 
green or their Tierra Linda shirts/hats on Fridays.  There are some new designs this year that you 
may be interested in.  The TL PTA Online Spirit Wear page will be open soon for you to purchase 
new spirit wear.    
 

Have a good week! 😊😊 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/forms.gle/SKAx6SeB1s4hJFJM9__;!!NxljK5q-V75EaWTC!pPZpb0JjJqPioi4O9Pp_IxzBMbEiTJq_XulRORYTfTtQ-WWp8GxYl0G0LDFN3q88hVA2Y9z_EJ2gIP4JtMbe8RGe4-La2fHA$
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